APEX

June 2, 2017

Mr. Richard Goldsmith

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
P.O. Box 13087, MC 127

Austin, TX 78711

Reference: Revised APAR/RACR Extension Request — VCP 2122
City of Frisco
Stewart Creek Waste Water Treatment Plant (SCWWTP)
Off Eagan Way, Frisco, TX
Apex Project No. 7020105C035

Dear Mr. Goldsmith:

Apex TITAN, Inc. (Apex) appreciates the opportunity to submit this revised Affected Property Assessment
Report (APAR) and revised Response Action Completion Report (RACR) extension request for the site
located off Eagan Way, Frisco, Texas (the “Site”).

Exide has prepared a revised APAR and a revised RACR for the Site based on City of Frisco’s
comments. The revised documents are in the process of final review by the City of Frisco and should be
provided to Exide for finalization and submission to TCEQ by July 17, 2017.

A 90-day extension to the March 4, 2017 submission deadline of the revised APAR and revised RACR
was previously requested in the Quarterly Status Report dated March 3, 2017. In order to allow time for
Exide to consider the City’s comments and finalize the revised APAR and revised RACR, the VCP
applicants request a 45-day extension to the submission deadline, with a revised due date of July 17,
2017.

If you should have any questions or comments regarding this correspondence, please contact the
undersigned at 469-365-1147.

Sincerely,
Apex TITAN,

Risty Simpson, P.G., C.P.G.

Princip

Cc: Mr. Brent Wade, TCEQ Mr. Gary Hartwell, P.E., City of Frisco
Mr. Henry Hill, City of Frisco Mr. Mack Borchardt, City of Frisco
Mr. Kerry Russell, Russell & Rodriquez, L.L.P. Mr. Wade Wheatley, GDS Associates, Inc.
Mr. Brad Weaver, Exide Mr. Eric Pastor, PBW
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